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Latest figures show that attendances were up at the county’s Minor Injuries Units at the end of 2018. 
Over 1,000 people visited the units  in Malvern and in Bromsgrove in December, and there were also increases in the number of people using the units at Evesham and Tenbury compared with the same period in the previous year.
MIUs can treat minor burns, strains, sprains, grazes and small cuts and wounds. Average waiting times are just 20 minutes and they all have x-ray facilities although opening times for those vary from unit to unit. 
There are 5 Minor Injury Units in Worcestershire; 4 run by Worcestershire Health and Care NHS Trust (Evesham, Malvern, Tenbury and Bromsgrove) and the one at Kidderminster Hospital and Treatment Centre run by Worcestershire Acute Hospitals NHS Trust.

Michelle Clarke, Director of Nursing and Quality at Worcestershire Health and Care NHS Trust said, “There has been a real push both locally and nationally to encourage people to know their options and to make appropriate decisions over where to access treatment. 
“Our Minor Injury Units have trained nurses who have knowledge and skills to deal with a range of minor injuries so we are continuing to encourage people to make use of them when appropriate to do so.”
For further information about your local Minor Injury Unit and the services they can offer please visit http://www.hacw.nhs.uk/our-services/minor-injuries-units/
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